COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

26th November, 1937.

Dear Sir,
I am returning under separate cover two copies o
the plan, forwarded with lir. Shepheard's letter of the 20th

fuel bunkers for Howaldtsw

thereto I have to state that provi

carried out as shewn and amended and ¢
Surveyors, they will be approved.

being retained for reference.

R.S. Johnson, Esq.,

HANBURG «




